CHURCHFIELD NEWS

Respect Honesty Responsibility Kindness Determination

Dates for your diary

Wednesday 31st January at

2.30 Macaw class assembly (Y5) **Tuesday 6th February** 9.00 and 6.00

How to help your child pass the Year 1 phonics screening check

Wednesday 7th February at 2.30 Jaquar class assembly (Y5)

Friday 9th February

Last day of half term. School closes at normal time

HALF TERM BREAK: Monday 12th to Friday 16th February

Monday 19th February: Children return to school

Thurs 1st March- World Book Day Friday 2nd March - Parent consultation day. (Children in school for appointment only) Wednesday 7th March - at 2.30 Iguana class assembly (Y5)

Tuesday 13th March- Class and sibling photographs

Wednesday 14th March - at 2.30

Seal class assembly (Y1) **Thursday 15th March -** at 2.30

Come learn with me - Maths

*Please note that Otter and Sawfish Class assemblies have

term. Weds 25th April- at 2.30 Otter class assembly

been rearranged for the summer

Weds 2nd May- at 2.30 Sawfish class assembly

You will also be able to find key dates on our website http://churchfield.school as well as on our increasingly active Facebook page (Churchfield Primary School N9).

Follow us on Twitter
@Churchfieldsch

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been having a fantastic week of science and the children are buzzing with their new learning!

Science Week Wizards





Mrs Canham writes: As part of Science week, the Science Wizards visited us for the day and amazed us with a Wow assembly and some fabulous workshops. We explored different kinds of forces and everyone had a great day. All of the activities used every day materials so that we can copy them at home! Thank you also to all the parents and carers who came along yesterday afternoon and joined in with some of our science week experiments.



Mrs Canham getting egg on her face!

Achievement Awards

(All bronze certificates unless stated)

Reception: Liyana, Furkan,
Salahudeen, Arian, Duygu, Mya
Year 1: Retaj (x2), Kennedy, David,
Saadia, Niylah, Martin, Keyaan,
Roshawn, Sahan, Terrell, Noah, Ikra
Year 2:Dylan, Jahmali, Eylul,
Declan, Esma, Iliana,
Mohammed(silver), Godric,
Brooke, Layla(silver), Sofia (silver),
David, Delilah, Gizem, Anil Can
Year 3:Mustafa, Yamin, James,
Alfie, Tasneem, Tevaughn, Saakin,
Maria, Salma, Kacee, Sumeya,
Selvin

Year 4:Semanur, Adelajda, Kyan, Alain, Cristina, Kaiden, Megan, Ege, Lucas, Jasmine, Joshua, Bleron

Year 5: Charley, Gabi, Arben, Theodor (Macaw class to be added)

Year 6: Naray, Cyanne, Tom, Elena, Denzel, Dilan, Jamal, Owen, Jennah, Hayley, Yousif

Always Medals

Wiktoria, Elyaas, Betsy, Trojan, Havva, Dylan, Hubert, Charley, Kaya

Bikeability

Well done to the year 5 children who took part in the Level 1/2 course this week. The instructors were very impressed with the progress the children made. One group were able to practise their road awareness to keep safe on the roads.





Book Fair

We are super excited to let you all know that we are hosting a book fair from 28th February for a week in the junior hall. This will form part of our World Book Day Celebrations and will give you the chance to buy the most entertaining new books around. World Book Day will be taking place on Thursday 1st March. Children will be dressing up so watch this space!

Class photographs

Class and sibling photographs are booked for Tuesday 13th March. Sibling pictures will be a drop in service this year, before and after school. Please look out for a letter in book bags explaining how this will work.

Free cycle classes

Cycle Enfield are once again offering FREE half term holiday cycle skills for various age groups **Monday 12th February** -

Friday 16th February. These FREE sessions are happening in 3 locations across the borough. This is the only opportunity for younger children (age 4-9) to receive training of this kind. Training can be booked here: http://www.cycleconfident.com/sponsors/enfield/

Where: Russet House School, Kingsmead School and Chace Community School

Booking restriction: Live, work or study in Enfield

As always, if you have any questions, please contact us. Best wishes,

The Senior Leadership Team